The Honorable Board of County Commissioners met in their said office at 7:00 p.m.

June 7, 1972 according to adjournment.

MEMBERS OF THE BOARD PRESENT:
W. O. Johnson, Vice Chairman
J. Roland Gore

H. J. Watts

T. E. Burns

E. W, Williamson, Chairman (Absent) Emogene W. Suggs, Clerk

The meeting was called to order and the following business was transacted:

Mr. Steve Whitacre and Mr. Brooks Stanley met with the Board again to discuss
the proposed schedule for revaluating the County. No decisions were made at this time.

Several departmental budgets were discussed and the Clerk was instructed to make
changes in the proposed budgets with the department directors. Southeastern Community College
is to resubmit a budget with a levy of 12%¢ at $144,000,000.00 Valuation; 86% Sollection rates
Adjustments are to be made in the Sheriff’s Budget, Social Services, Health Dept. and all

salaries that the Board sets.

Upon motion the meeting adjourned until June 12, 1972, unless the necessity

arises to review the proposed budget request.

APPROVED:
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